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THE BULLETIN 
February 2017 

Lighting the way 
since 1915 

GREEN 
TIP:  
 
Reduce Paper Waste 

In home & at office: 

 Copy on both sides of paper. 

 Reduce document size or double 
copy. 

 Use lighter weight paper. 

 Use fax or email instead of post. 

 Eliminate unnecessary  
subscriptions. 

 Install paper recycling box in  
visible area. 

-Mary Gerson 
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The Monthly e-Bulletin keeps our membership connected with each other and with 
the community. The next issue will appear in February. Deadline for copy is                          

February 24, 2017. Managing Editors: Jeanne Nightingale & Melissa Rowland. 

“PATHWAYS TO CITIZENSHIP 

PUBLIC POLICIES AND PERSONAL” 

Uncertainty about the incoming Presidential administration’s policies about refugees 
and undocumented immigrants is alarming many sectors of our community. What is 
the potential adverse impact on families as well as the economy? What can be 
done? What can WE do? 

The Woman’s City Club will present a panel to examine public policies and hear from 
local residents with real concerns on how immigrants will be affected. The personal 
stories can help the public gain a better understanding of immigrant law, the legal 
pathways for immigrants or refugees to become a citizen, challenges they face, and 
community responses to protecting them. 

Panelists: 

· The Honorable Marilyn Zayas, immigration attorney and newly elected appellate 
judge. 

· Klara Apro, East European immigrant, will report on her personal experience of 
naturalization. 

· The Reverend Troy Jackson, Director of the Amos Project, will speak about the  
Tri-State Church Sanctuary Initiative. 

· Heyda Avira, a DACA college student, will tell us about her deferred action for 
childhood arrivals designation. 

· Arlene de Silva, Executive Director, Asian Community Alliance, will share he                    
citizenship story and serve as moderator 

Wednesday, February 15, 2017 

First Unitarian Church,  
536 Linton Street,  
Cincinnati 45219 

Light meal and conversation  
at 6pm 

Program starts at 6:30 
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By now you will have received your letter inviting you to our 2017 
National Speaker Forum featuring Maria Hinojosa, one of          
America’s most prominent Latina journalists. The title of her talk is: 

“Latinos & Immigration: The U.S. Mambo” 

Hinojosa’s award-winning NPR and PBS broadcasts give a critical 
voice to the diversity of the American experience. Latinos and    
Latinas are the fastest growing demographic in our country, and 
this presents many challenges. The rhythm of progress has been 
uneven. She calls it “the U.S. Mambo," three steps forward, two 
steps back.  

Save the Date! Thursday, April 20, 2017 -- 7:00 p.m. 

Hall of Mirrors, Hilton Netherland Plaza Downtown 

Tickets for the April event can be purchased on line through PayPal 
at http://womanscityclub.org, or through the mail. Donation levels 
and ticket prices are spelled out in the letter you will have received. 

~ Carole Donnelly, Chair, National Speaker Forum 

Maria Hinojosa 

2017 NATIONAL SPEAKER FORUM - April 20 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Mayor Cranley Declares Cincinnati a Sanctuary City 

The decision on Monday, Jan. 30 2017, was made in bold               
defiance of President Trump’s executive order sharply                        
curtailing immigration and rights of refugees. 

 

The designation “Sanctuary City” is traditionally understood to 
mean that undocumented immigrants can live in a place 
where local government will not aid the federal government in 
deporting them. 

Representatives of the City, County, and State as well as 
spokespersons for religious, cultural and civic groups, as well 
as the police department and public safety, stood in solidarity 
to proclaim the city’s shared commitment to open its hearts 
and its doors to those who face threat of deportation. Offering 
safe sanctuary to those who are most vulnerable do not              
compromise the safety of our communities. 

“This city stands with immigrants,” Cranley said during                  
Monday’s press conference. “This city stands with Muslims. 
This city stands with Syria refuges looking to breathe free.”  
And, as PG Sittenfeld, proudly looking around at the crowd in 
attendance, “This is what Cincinnati looks like!” We are all  
immigrants!      

~Jeanne Nightingale 
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I would like to thank you those of you who                        
contributed to our first annual Pledge Drive. We 
surpassed our goal of $5,000. 

With this support we can continue to fulfill our      
mission to educate, empower, and engage the                
citizens of Greater Cincinnati to participate                           
together in promoting the common good. We 
raised $5,410! 

Here is the breakdown in the four categories 

Education Awards $950 

Tutoring $1,250 

WCC Administration $325 

Where Needed $3,010 

 

 

~ Alice B. Schneider, President 

Alice Schneider 

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT: 

Thank You to these Generous Donors! 

Return to page 1 

Jo-Ann Albers 

Rita Armentrout 

Louise Bangel 

Annie Faragher Bennett 

Mary Berry 

Kathleen Brinkman 

Ruth Cronenberg 

Carole Cutter Hawkins 

Marge Davis 

Nancy Dawley 

Angela Denov 

Jeff Dey 

Carol Donnelly 

Barbara Elleman 

Anne Fierst 

Louise Gomer Bangel 

Lynne Meyers Gordon 

Carol Joy Haupt 

Barbara Jennings 

Suzanne Joiner 

Amy Katzman 

Harriet Kaufman 

Marie Kocoshis 

Christine Lottman 

Michael Maloney 

Elizabeth Mann 

Cheryl Meadows 

Frances Meyer 

Susan Noonan 

Mary Owens 

Frances Pepper 

Alice Perlman 

Burton Roehr 

Cindy Rowland 

Rina Saperstein 

Erin Saul 

Alice Schneider 

Ellen Sewell  

Wilda Shaffer 

Kathryn Shahani 

Alice Shneider 

Beth Sullebarger 

Marcella Trice 

Frances Turner 

Nancy Walters 

Mary Wells 

Linda Wihl 

Beatrice Winkler 

LETTER RECEIVED FROM KRISTEN DARLYLMP,  
RECIPIENT OF SEASONGOOD SCHOLARSHIP AWARD 2016  

Kristen attended her first semester at the                    
University of Cincinnati as a major in audiology 
and speech pathology. Her goal is to create more 
universal access for those who suffer from                  
hearing impairment. She wrote during the                   
holiday break to tell us that her first                                     
semester went very well, to wish us a happy                    
holiday, and that she may even be on track to 
graduate early!  
      
   Photo credit Harriet Kaufman 
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WOMAN’S MARCH: PROTEST OR 

MOVEMENT? 

The Women's March on Washington January 21 swelled in 
numbers, multiplied its rallies, and grew into a global                  
movement -- perhaps the largest popular demonstration in 
history. “Sister marches” proliferated in nearly every state and 
in countless countries throughout the world. 

More pro-women than anti-Trump, the march was an urgent 
call to action, or, as one organizer put it, “a plan to make a 
bold and clear statement that we will not be silent and we will 
not let anyone roll back the rights we have fought and                     
struggled to get.” 

Many WCC members 
drove to DC in cars and 
buses, and many 
marched right her e in   
Cincinnati. The event  
reflected an emerging 
view of feminism, one 
not only defined by        
reproductive issues and 
equal pay, but also about 
how challenges faced by 
women intersect with 
those encountered by 
African-Americans, gays 
and immigrants. 

“Women’s Rights are    
Human Rights,” as Hillary 
famously said. Men were 
there too to voice their solidarity, and the vast sea of signs 
spoke to issues ranging from gun control to gender justice, 
from minimum wage to immigration reform, from clean water 
to criminal profiling, from climate justice to arming police with 
military-grade weapons. March on! March on! 

 

~ Jeanne Nightingale 

Return to page 1 
Photo credit: Jeanne Nightingale and Melissa Rowland 
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The Women’s March on Washington was very visible on social 
media but major news outlets did not give it much coverage 
until the attendance numbers began to break records. It all 
started with one woman making a single post on Facebook and 
through sharing with friends it turned into a world wide event. 
Though this kind of social media inspired activism is new,                
protesting and marching for what we believe in is a time               
honored tradition in the United States of                                             
America.                               
The March City Conversations will welcome Renea Frey, PhD 

from Xavier University to discuss marching past and present. 
She will share her research on women’s marches and                           
rhetorical similarities of protest signs over the ages. We will 
then open discussion for sharing experiences with marchers 
and activists young and old. Join us for this engaging and                  
educational opportunity. We look forward to hearing about 
your experiences. 
We will also take time to consider what action was taken after 
past marches to maintain momentum for the cause and what 
calls to action are taking place now. 

Return to page 1 

Tuesday, March 21 7PM   City Conversations 

Women Marching: Then and Now 

Special Guest Renea Frey, PhD  

First Unitarian Universalist Church 

536 Linton Street 

Join WCC and other Community Shares members at the only fundraiser happening this year.  

This event replaces Gourmet Grub for Good this year. 
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Victoria Morgan is 
celebrating her 20th 
anniversary as            
Cincinnati Ballet’s 
Artistic Director 

and CEO. To honor her, WCC has arranged for this  special  
opportunity for members and friends to watch the ballet 
corps rehearse their next performance, “Bold Moves.”                    
According to the Cincinnati Bell website: “Keeping a finger on 
the pulse of the contemporary dance world, this                            
mixed-repertoire performance features two exhilarating and 
diverse dances which boldly explore pioneering collaboration 
and innovation that defies traditional expectations of classical 
ballet.” Check the Cincinnati Ballet website for more                        
information on these exciting new  dances. 

A former ballerina and 
resident choreographer 
with the San Francisco 
ballet, Ms. Morgan has 
led the Cincinnati to    
extensive growth and 
critical acclaim since she               
arrived in February 
1997. She is hardly 
resting on her laurels! 

Join us for this special 
free event.   

Refreshments after the performance.       

~Sarah Gideonse 

REHEARSAL PERFORMANCE OF “BOLD MOVES” DANCES  

BY CINCINNATI BALLET 

Thursday, March 2, 5:00 pm 

Cincinnati Ballet Studios,                 

1555 Central Parkway 45214 
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Our Mission:  Woman’s City Club is committed to building a strong Greater Cincinnati community through  
  educating, empowering, and engaging all citizens to participate in promoting the common good. 

Our Vision:  We envision a just and sustainable community where all citizens are engaged as informed  
  stakeholders in the shaping of our shared future. 

Our Values:   Collaboration -- Citizen Empowerment -- Civic Literacy -- Equity and Justice -- Children and Youth on 
  Positive Trajectories to Achieve their Dreams and Lead Constructive Lives -- A Thriving City of the 
  Future. 

Woman’s City Club of Greater Cincinnati 
103 William Howard Taft Road Cincinnati, Ohio 45219  

Phone:  513-751-0100 

Calendar of WCC Events 

Wednesday Feb 15 6:30pm 
Path to Citizenship: Personal Stories 
and Policy Issues 
First Unitarian Church 
536 Linton St 
 
Wednesday March 1 7:00pm 
Fair Food Forum 
Harriet Beecher Stowe House 
2950 Gilbert Avenue 
 
Thursday March 2 5:00pm 
Cincinnati Ballet -                                            
Honor Victoria Morgan 
Cincinnati Ballet Studios,                 
1555 Central Parkway  
 

Saturday March 10 & 11 
Neighborhood Summit 
Cintas Center, XU 
1624 Herald Ave  
 
 
Saturday, March 18 10:00am 
WCC Book Club: Ebony and Ivy 
Home of Sarah Gideonse 
 
 
Tuesday March 21 7:00pm 
City Conversations: 
Women Marching, Then and Now 
First Unitarian Church 
536 Linton St 
 

Thursday, April 20 7:00pm 
National Speaker: 
Maria Hinojosa 
Netherland Plaza Hotel 
35 West Fifth Street

WCC COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

For the latest schedule of Committee                                
Meetings, check our Website Calendar  
at womanscityclub.org (click on the                                        
“Calendar & Events” tab at the top) 

CINCINNATI CITY COUNCIL 
MEETINGS 

For an updated list, go to the City 
website at cincinnati-oh.gov/council/. 

The Bi-Monthly e-Bulletin, together with the Bi-Weekly Updates &amp; News from the Network, keeps 
our membership connected with each other and the community. The next issue will appear in January. 
Deadline for copy is February 24, 2017. Managing Editors: Jeanne Nightingale & Melissa Rowland. 

Like Woman’s City Club Cincinnati 

on Facebook to keep up with the 

latest news and commentary. 

Return to page 1 

Like us on Twitter 

@womanscityclub 


